Voicemail for Friday, September 18th, 2015
Good afternoon this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of Harry Miller Middle School with messages for Friday, September 18th. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please find attached Harry Miller Happenings edition 2 for the upcoming week. 
We had a great day for our BYOBanana and thank you to all staff members and students who helped with setup and scooping ice cream over the noon hour. It was a wonderful day!
AEI is actively seeking a host family for a grade 6 female from the Marymount Girls’ School in Columbia, who arrived earlier this week.  They will be here for 8 weeks and this is a great experience for these girls and your family. If you are interested in being this girl’s host family, please contact HMMS (849-5515) or the AEI co-ordinator for host families, Lisa Blizzard, at 333-6893. Thank you. 
Our HMMS Open House/PSSC information session is next Thursday, September 24th, starting at 6 p.m. This is a wonderful opportunity to find out more about our school and also meet your child’s teachers.  We encourage you to come and we will begin the evening in our gym. We will have brief introductions, some important notices, information about PSSC and then you will go to your child’s homeroom class to meet their teachers and get more information about the academic school year. 
We will have an assembly on Friday afternoon, September 25th. Alexander Chisholm Guibault, originally from Guatemala, will be speaking to our students about his life there and his adoption to a Canadian family as a young boy. 
We would like to wish our cross country athletes the best of luck tomorrow at the Hampton Middle meet. 
Please find attached a copy of the Parent Survey put forth by the District to gather information about preferred methods of communication for our families.  You can print it, complete it and send in to the school or you can access it on our school website.
The school website has been updated and we encourage you to visit it and see what it has to offer. 
Thanks and have a great weekend!
